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11 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
Re:  Recycled School Uniform 
 
We are delighted to invite you to take part in an exciting initiative led by our Trust Student 
Parliament.  As part of their Recycling and Sustainability Campaign, there will be an 
opportunity to collect good-quality, pre-loved school uniform items on Tuesday, 15 July 2025. 
 
Uniforms will be available for you to look at in D&T room E16 which is located just a short walk 
from the East Office.  Upon arrival we would ask that you please sign in at the East Office, 
then someone will take you to the room where you will be able to look through the available 
uniform to see if anything is suitable. 
 
This initiative has been organised by our Trust Student Parliament to support both 
environmental sustainability and our school community.  By reusing uniform items in excellent 
condition, we reduce waste and ensure that perfectly usable clothing doesn’t go unused.  We 
believe this is a practical, sensible and community-minded approach. 
 
If you have any outgrown uniform items in good condition that you’d like to donate, please feel 
free to bring them along on the day.  Your contributions will help other families and ensure this 
initiative continues to grow. 
 
In addition, our Student Parliament are also raising funds for Cuan Wildlife Rescue Centre, a 
local organisation doing incredible work in wildlife care and rehabilitation.  If you would like to 
support this cause, we will be accepting optional cash donations on the day - every little helps 
and all proceeds will go directly to the centre. 
 
This uniform exchange is just the beginning.  Our Student Parliament is committed to making 
this an ongoing programme, supporting families while promoting sustainability throughout the 
school year. 
 
Thank you for supporting this important initiative, and we hopefully look forward to seeing you 
on Tuesday. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs E Bell 
Student Parliament Coordinator 


